Freedom of Information Act 2000 –  Health and Safety issues – Hindu Festival
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:
I would like to know if there were any incidents and or complaints regarding health and safety issues pertaining to the Hindu festival of Navratri in the past 5 years

Answer:
Complaints pertaining all private venues in Leicester
	Year
	Complaint
	Outcome

	2013
	Noise issues
	Not substantiated

	2013
	Overcrowding
	Not substantiated

	2013
	Overcrowding
	Not substantiated

	2015
	Overcrowding
	Not substantiated


Accidents/Incidents

No accidents have been reported to this Authority by venues under the RIDDOR regulations in the last five years.

Leicester City Council venue, De Montfort Hall, hired privately:

	Year
	Complaint

	2011
	No formal customer complaint recorded 

	2012
	No formal customer complaint recorded

	2013
	No formal customer complaint recorded

	2014
	No formal customer complaint recorded

	2015
	No Event


Accidents/Incidents

	Year
	Accidents / Incidents

	2013
	1

	2014
	3


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor, Rutland Wing

City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester
LE1 1FZ

e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
